PHILIPPINE
PORTS

AUTHORITY “ags

NOTICE OF AWARD

MR. JOSE VICTOR G. MONDRAGON

Vice President for Operations

Libcap Super Express Corporation

Door 4, Fairland Building, M. Agan Avenue
Camino Nuevo, Zamboanga City

Dear Mr. Mondragon:

Please be informed that the project One (1) lot Prevision of Freight Shipping services for
PPA, PMO - Zamboanga from July 1 to December 31, 2023 is hereby awarded to Libcap
Super Express Corporation as the bidder with the Single Lowest Calculated and
Responsive Quotation at a Contract Price equivalent to Forty One Thousand One Hundred
Seventy Eight Pesos Only (Php41,178.00).

You are therefore required, within seven (7) days from the receipt of this Notice, to
receive and sign the Contract Agreement and return the copy to PPA, PMO -
Zamboanga.

Failure to comply with the above requirements shall constitute a sufficient ground for
cancellation of this award.

Very truly yours,

-
L]

& My

JUMAANI
Port Manager

Date: June 15, 2023

| acknowledge receipt of this Notice on: IYNE H 0D
Name of the Representative of the Bidder: CAbAL K] E Boyun (0l
Authorized Signature: -
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